
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 8/15/2012 3:07:31 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Bottle Rock Resource Assessment

Hi Meredith,

I have been asked if Bottle Rock made available a resource assessment for the geothermal 
facility. If so, please furnish the assessment for our internal review.

Thanks,

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Energy Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5906

SB GT&S 0325083


